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19 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Christmas Arrangements 2020 

 

We would like to share with you our arrangements for celebrating Christmas this year at school due 

to the COVID19 restrictions.  Unfortunately, there will be less events this year. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

 

We will be hosting Christmas lunch on two days this year for pupils and staff only. 

 

On Wednesday 9 December all pupils in Small Blue and Holly Blue classes will celebrate with Christmas 

lunch.   

 

Pupils in Adonis Blue and Silver Studded Blue classes will not eat a hot meal this day and will be able 

to either order a school packed lunch or bring in a home packed lunch. 

 

On Thursday 10 December all pupils in Adonis Blue and Silver Studded Blue classes will be able to 

order a Christmas lunch, for pupils who pay for school lunch this will cost £2.30 as per the normal 

school meal charge and is payable on Arbor. 

 

Pupils in Small Blue and Holly Blue class will receive a school packed lunch this day or can choose to 

bring a home packed lunch. 

 

In order to ensure we order correctly please could you complete the Forms Survey we will be sharing 

shortly to give consent and advise dietary requirement by Monday 30 November.  

 

Attached is the Christmas menu we will be serving. 
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Christmas Dates 

 

Please see attached Diary Dates for the rest of the term. Please note the PTA dates for their 

Christmas raffle and purchase for Carol’s famous sausage rolls. 

 

PTA Christmas Raffle  

 

As you will know the PTA do a fantastic job raising money for our school. Due to COVID19, we are 

unable to run a Christmas Fair this year. So, the PTA are organising Christmas Hamper Raffles. There 

will be a hamper for children and there will also be a hamper for adults. To support the PTA in raising 

funds for the school, we are asking for community support on Friday 4 December. If you can 

donate for the adult raffle prize that would be greatly appreciated. We are asking for hamper gifts. 

We would like chocolates, biscuits or bottles of wine/ prosecco to be donated. Hopefully, we will 

get enough donations to have a hamper for each class. If you can donate an item for the raffle, 

then your child can wear non uniform on that day.   

 

The raffle tickets will be available via the PTA week beginning 7 December at a cost of £1.00 per 

strip. The hamper raffles will take place on Friday 11 December.  Thank you in advance for your 

support. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Miss Churchman 

Head Teacher  

 

 


